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We are off to a good start this season with the Activator course being oversubscribed. Here’s hoping all went well!
The flyer advertising the activator course was sent to all email addresses I have on file, and produced a significant response. From the correspondence I have had, it would appear that there is a demand for a basic coaching course, but this is not limited to the current Playbowls level 1. I have been unable to give direct contacts for EBCS courses as the EBCS will not release details, but I have put some people in touch with others who have contacted me. Other courses requested include measuring and umpiring.

For the calendar 
Skills evening: I am hosting a skills evening at Chawton Park on Friday 13th April from 5pm-10pm. This comprises various “fun games” on the green, but ramped up to ensure the participants develop their skills and so is intended for the more advanced bowlers. It will also be possible to put a bet on the games (optional) with winner to take the pot. The green fee will be £1 for as long as you wish …
All are welcome to come along and watch/participate and maybe gain some ideas to take back to other clubs!
Coaching for P&D: I have been asked to provide coaching for the P&D teams at Lee on Solent (50+bowlers) as soon as possible. Help will be needed, please! The basic format is agreed – we are just trying to organise a suitable venue

In the Pipeleine
Coaching course: I would like to suggest I run a very basic coaching course under the umbrella of the HBCA, making it clear this is not a qualification, but we can provide an HBCA Certificate of Attendance. The structure of the course will be such that it would give the coach the tools to assist (or even run if necessary) with a series of 5 2-hour sessions, taking a new bowler from the beginning to being able to join in with roll-ups. This course would be for one day and essentially practical. Those wishing to gain a qualification would be well-placed to do the Playbowls level 1 course. If I were to hold this at Chawton, the best day(s) would be Saturday or Sunday in April or May. I expect green fees would be £5-10 per person for the day, so we could charge £20 and cover costs of stationary, drinks, etc. 
I can provide a fuller course outline if the committee would like to go ahead with the idea.
Measuring: I have a measuring session already written (and used several times) that could easily form one of three sessions we could offer for a half-day course for existing coaches. I also have a ballistics session written (also done several times). We could also offer head reading/building or skills exercises, etc as people think might suit.
Further details of the measuring and ballistics sessions are available if you need them.

Anthea Dore
